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Requests for Information CA-NP-103

Section 5: Customer Rates

Q. (Section 5, page 5-5) The press release quoted in Footnote 8 is almost 2 years old.
What is the latest news on Memorial University’s plans to install electric boilers?

A. Memorial University’s electric boiler project is proceeding. Newfoundland Power
received an update from Memorial University on March 4, 2024. The update indicated
that Memorial University has received a preliminary construction schedule from its
construction contractor. The substantial completion date for the project is now scheduled
for August 2025. At the time of filing the Company’s 2025/2026 General Rate
Application, Memorial University’s anticipated completion for the project was late 2024.
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